Introductory Letter to Service Provider


DATE

Name

Agency

Address

RE:
Quality Service Review

Dear _______________,

In conjunction with the State’s Office of Children, Youth and Families, Name of County Agency is conducting a Quality Service Review (QSR) in order to support the achievement of improved outcomes for the children and families who receive our services.  The QSR has been designed to be a collaborative process between the Agency and our stakeholders for the purpose of gaining a greater understanding of the strengths and gaps in services.  

A case in which your agency was involved has been chosen to be a part of this QSR.  As someone who provides services to people involved with our agency, you have valuable information about the services we offer, the way in which our services are provided to children and families, and how our systems work together to benefit the safety, permanency, and well-being of children.   

The QSR interviews are scheduled to take place on DATE.  You will be contacted shortly to schedule a time to meet with our review team to discuss the case that has been selected from your agency.  Each interview is expected to last approximately 30-45 minutes and can occur at your place of business or wherever is most convenient for you.

If you have any questions about the QSR process, please contact me via Phone Number or by e-mail at Email Address.  Thank you for taking your time to partner with us in this process designed to improve services to children and families.  We value your input.
Sincerely, 
Pennsylvania’s QSR Manual Version 4.0
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